
 
 
28th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Supporting Portland Town Council Climate Emergency 
 
Some of you may be aware that the local Portland Town Council have recently declared a climate                 
emergency; with the aim to actively reduce Portland’s impact on climate change and pollution.  
 
With this in mind, we have been requested by Portland Town Council to liaise with our parents and                  
carers to support this endeavour by asking those of you that drive, to turn off car engines when                  
collecting your children from school.  
 
When the weather improves and the distance allows, there is also the option to walk to school; obviously                  
allowing enough time to ensure that your child is not late! 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support to the local community and our environment.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs S Hendrie 
Assistant Principal & Dir of Support Services 
 
 
 
 
 

 


